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September 2018  

Dear Parents,   

  You are cordially invited to Woodland School’s Back to School Night on Thursday, September 27, 

2018.  This evening will provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and to gain 

an understanding of the curriculum, materials, homework procedures, and teacher expectations. 

You will also have a chance to visit with specialists and to review and enjoy classroom displays 

and student work.  This is a parents-only night.   Please plan in advance for child care as 

supervision will not be available at the school.  Carpooling is strongly encouraged as parking is 

limited.    

Back to School Night is specifically designed to provide you with an overview of classroom 

operation and practice and familiarize you with the school and your child’s teachers. If you would 

like to meet with a teacher or receive a phone call to discuss your child’s progress, please contact 

the office or your child’s teacher directly.  Individual parent-teacher conferences will be held 

November 5-7.    

             You will find an agenda for the evening listed below.    

  The staff and I look forward to meeting with you at Back to School Night and throughout 

the year.  Parents and teachers have the greatest impact on the life of a child.  A strong and 

positive partnership between home and school is truly essential to give students the skills to be 

productive members of our community. The staff at Woodland thanks you in advance for 

attending this special evening.   

  

Kindly,  
Jeff Heaney  

Jeff Heaney   

  



 AGENDA FOR THE EVENING 

  

Time Grades K, 1, 2 Grades 3, 4, 5 

6:30-7 Welcome by Mr. Heaney 
                       Meet Ms. Pranzo, Woodland’s New Guidance Counselor  

Important information from Dr. Mingle 
 Location:  GYM 

7-7:30      Specials Open 
House  -Parents of 
students in grades K-
2  can visit Specials 
classrooms during this 
time. 

  
Mrs. Zimmer, 

Woodland’s REACH 
teacher will be 

making a 
presentation in the 

Tech room from 
7:15-7:25. 

 

          Grades 3, 4, 5 Classroom Presentations 
3rd grade hosted in your child’s homeroom 

**All 5th grade parents will report to the APR for a 
group presentation 

 
** All 4th grade parents will report to the Library 

for a group presentation  

7:30-8         Grades K, 1, 2 
Classroom 

Presentations 
Hosted in your 

child’s classroom 
 

  

 Specials Open House  -Parents of students in 
grades 3-5  can visit Specials classrooms during this 
time. 

  
Mrs. Zimmer, Woodland’s REACH teacher will be 

making a presentation in the Tech room from 
7:45-7:55. 

 

We hope you enjoy your Back To School Night Experience. 
 

Have a wonderful evening! 

 



  

  


